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FCJ Refugee Centre is making a call to everyone during this holiday season to reflect on generosity and 

support the work the Centre does in making society a better place for vulnerable populations. 

During this giving season, we call on everyone to consider making a gift to show your support for refugees 

and other precarious migrants. 

Your help with allow us to keep our doors open. Some of our key programs are: 

                                                                      THANK YOU  

Thank you to all our supporters who keep helping us in different ways like the Monthly Donor Program 

through Canada Helps or campaigns such as the Ride for  Refuge  and  Giving Tuesday .  



We invite you to make a one-time donation or become a monthly donor  

During this holiday season when you support local business you 

are supporting us! Bag of Toronto sells neighborhood-themed 

gift bags filled with goods from small businesses. During these 

holidays if you buy a bag, proceeds will be donated to FCJ Ref-

ugee Centre! 

Thanks to Bag of Toronto for choosing FCJ Refugee Centre as 

the charity of this year in the Oakwood neighborhood. 
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Migrant workers work essential 

jobs and contribute to our com-

munities, but many are denied 

their fundamental and basic hu-

man right to change employers 

freely. Workers and their sup-

porters are calling on the Cana-

dian Government to abolish em-

ployer-specific work permits 

and need your support. Sign the 

petition demanding that employ-

er-specific work permits be re-

placed with open work permits!  

How can you get involved?:   Sign the petition:  https://www.openworknow.ca/ 

FCJ is  part of the project launched by the Mi-

grant Rights Network “The Regularize Now 

Quilt.” This quilt will travel across Canada in 

2023, connecting everyone involved in the 

“Status for All” campaign.  

Each square will represent the struggles and soli-

darity of migrants.  

https://www.openworknow.ca/
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FCJ Refugee Centre team had the opportunity to join the Canadian  Council for Refugees, CCR, 

Consultation that took place in Toronto.  This is the first time the meeting was  in person after  2 

years of  virtual meetings due the pandemic.  The theme of the event was "Towards equity and 

antiracism in Canada's immigration system".  The consultation was dedicated to Janet Dench, who 

is stepping down after more than 25 years as executive Director at the CCR.  There are no words 

that can describe the incredible work that Janet Dench did during these years. Thank you for all 

your passion and leadership supporting refugees! 
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This Fall season we had a series of important workshops covering the topical areas of: healthy 

relationships, sex education, confronting homophobia and transphobia, dental health, and monkey 

pox awareness; along with this we did not forget to keep our long lived tradition of 'recreating the 

dining table that was left back home' with our family dinners and fun activities like pumpkin 

carving and a trip to Canada Wonderland's Halloween Haunt!! 

The Youth Network has several new ideas that they are looking forward to implement this Winter 

season; and we look forward to sharing them with you in our next newsletter! 
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A successful case of family reunification of a former resi-

dent of FCJ Refugee Centre from Afghanistan. She came 

alone to one of our transitional houses in 2020 and after 

being accepted as a refugee, we helped her to start with the 

family reunification process. It was a long process, Two 

years later  after been accepted as a refugee, she could reu-

nite with her two sons and husband. However she is still 

waiting for her daughter.  

The detrimental impact of long waits for reunion with fam-

ily members is huge.   

The Canadian Council for Refugees (CCR) called on the 

federal government to increase the immigration levels so 

that refugees are not forced to wait years to be reunited 

with their immediate family members.  

https://www.ccrweb.ca/en/media/family-reunification-sept

https://www.ccrweb.ca/en/media/family-reunification-sept-2022
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